
 

 

VILLAGE OF LIBERTY 
SUMMER STUDENT 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

 

The Village of Liberty is looking for a student willing to 
do custom mowing within the Village as well as the 

Liberty Cemetery for the 2024 season. 

Expressions of interest must be received in writing and will be reviewed by 
Council at their next meeting which is to be held on May 9, 2024. 

Questions may be directed to the Village Office. 
Phone: (306) 963-2402 

Email: villageofliberty@sasktel.net  
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